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 Craig Chivers OBJEMAIL2015/5584/P 25/10/2015  21:43:01 I'm concerned about any increase in noise and light pollution as the back of my apartment and balcony 

back onto Warner Yard. It is already noisy with the different commercial companies operation there, 

and i'm worried that this will increase.
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